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Dear Parents and Carers,  

December has arrived - did your children remember to open their Advent   
Calendar this morning?  Although, the run up to Christmas really began last 
week with our annual Christmas fair.  Mrs Richards worked hard behind the 
scenes leading the planning and organisation, joined by our team on the day, 
to create a lovely evening for our children and families.  Thank you to all our 
families who helped support the event, from the presence of Olaf to donations 
of gifts and cakes.  Every person made the difference to create a sparkly 
Christmas Fair. Choir led the singing with their usual enthusiasm in a snow-
storm and together we raised £1156.56.  A great start to the festivities.  

Y3 and Y5 have been experiencing new learning in new places this week. Y3 
visited a University to explore fossils and art.  Whereas Y5 entered the world 
of the Tudors at Selly Manor.  Our Choir joined other musicians and choirs in 
a Rocktastic performance on Thursday evening.  

Christmas events continue next week, with parents joining their children for a 
Christmas lunch.  Y5 have been invited to watch Pool Hayeès latest                      
performance on Tuesday morning - donèt forget your coats, hats and gloves 
children, we will be walking! 

On Sunday, The Festival of Light Service begins at 6:15 at The Methodist 
Church where our choir will be performing.  Everyone is warmly invited.                     
(Choir need to arrive at 5:45).   

Wrap up warm this weekend, Mrs Newton 

 

Who has written to Danielle?  
Danielle Lebond (in 4G) received a very exciting letter this week, from the                   

incredibly talented David Walliams.  WOW!   

David Walliams is one of Daniellaès favourite authors and so she decided to 
write to him and ask him to visit Woodlands.  In return, he wrote back stating 

how much he loves visiting schools but unfortunately is incredibly busy.                 
However, he did share some top tips about how to be a successful writer, 

which I am sure Danielle (and all of us) will take on board.                                                                      
Emails may be quick, but you canèt beat receiving such a special letter.  




